Prime Minister
New Delhi

25 October, 2017
Shri Santosh Shukla Ji,

Thank you for your Diwali wishes. I too convey my greetings and
pray for your wellbeing, good health and prosperity.

May Diwali and this festive season give us all even greater energy
to work towards the development of our nation. In the run up to Diwali,
several citizens took part in the’ Sankalp Se Siddhi’ movement, in which
they expressed their active desire to work towards nation building. Let us
reaffirm our commitment to realise our ‘Sankalp’ into ‘Siddhi’ and create a
new India by 2022, when we mark 75 years of freedom.

On 31% October, the Jayanti of Sardar Patel, India will
‘Run for Unity.” This run celebrates India’s ethos of unity in diversity and
is a tribute to Sardar Patel’s effort to integrate India. I urge you to take part
in the ‘Run for Unity’ and inspire others to do the same.

Once again, thank you for your Diwali wishes.

Yours,
it
Shri Santosh Shukla
Alma, 18/ 3, Pardeshipura (N’arendra MOdl)
Near Electronic Complex
Indore, Madhya Pradesh- 452003
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